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MGA Miniverse Make It Mini Sets with Unused 

Liquid Resins 
Sold Nationwide from June 2023 

Defect: The recalled sets are not correctly labelled to identify the risks 

of skin, eye, and respiratory irritation or sensitisation if the supplied 

resin is inhaled, touched, or ingested. 

Hazard: Consumers that are unaware of the risks and precautions to 

take when using the resin may allow it to contact the skin or eyes and 

suffer irritation and / or an allergic reaction.  

Note that the cured resin does not pose any risk of irritation or 

sensitisation. 

Note also that sets currently on sale have been relabelled and are not 

a part of the recall 

What to do: Consumers with unused resin should contact Planet Fun 

on Email info@planetfun.co.nz or Phone: 09 917 4010 to receive a copy 

of the correct label.  

Contact details: Email: info@planetfun.co.nz; Phone: 09 917 4010 

New Zealand Importer/Distributor  

Planet Fun 

Unit 52, Victoria Park Market, 210 Victoria St, Freemans Bay 

Auckland 1010 

09 917 4010 

 

 

 

 

 

Issued: August 2024 


